IOWA STATE COLLEGE

OF AQRICULTURE AND MECHAMIC ARTS
AMEE, I1OWA

STATISTICAL LABORATOAT November 18, 1955

Sir Ronald A. Fisher
Department of Genetlcs
44 Slorey's Way
Cambridge, England

Dear Sir Ronald:

I am wondering if any progress has been made on my
manuscript "Changes in population mean in terms of
effects and the mating system". I had hoped that it would
be considered aceeptable for Heredity,

I was very interested in your recent paper in the
Royal Statistical Society and felt that you have advanced
knowledge quite considerably.

Sincerely,
l!?lmf 6%&7’1&
Oscar Kempthorne

Profassor
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